St Aloysius Catholic Primary School Newsletter

Friday 2nd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

I hope you all have had a chance to look at our

NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE.

It can be accessed at

www.acps.camden.sch.uk.

We would love to hear your feedback and any suggestions you have for the website.

Mrs McCann







Diary Dates

Monday 5th March 9.15am

4 Amber Prayer Service

Thursday 8th March 9.15am

Nursery assembly

Thursday 8th March

World Book Day Dress—Up - Dress as a character from your favourite book

Friday 9th March 2:30pm

Mother's Day Afternoon Tea

Monday 12th—Friday 16th March

Science week

Parents Meeting

Our Spring Term Parents meetings will take place **for Yr1-6** on Thursday 22nd March. A separate day will be arranged for Reception and Nursery.

Meetings will take place from 1:10pm – 6pm.

All pupils, including Nursery and Reception pupils, must be collected from school at the following times:

1:05pm Lower Site

1:10pm Upper Site

This year we will be using an online booking system to book appointments.

Information regarding the system will be sent out on Monday 5th March.

Mothers' Day Afternoon Tea

Our annual Mothers' Day Afternoon Tea will take place this year on Friday 9th March in our Lower Site Hall from 2:30pm. We hope to see you all for a special treat to say thank you for all your support.

